

Newsletter



Oensha^h

Edition 23 Week Ending 24.03.16



Swimming Next Year

Thank you for your responses regarding swimming.
We will be continuing with lessons next year and will provide parents with more information as we explore

Payments to School

different avenues of funding.

A reminder that all payments to school should be made on Monday morning as money is collected by Group 4 every Tuesday. It would be a great help if money could be separated for different items i.e. Dinners, CABS and trips. It is essential that all payments are sent in a sealed envelope.

PTA Fundraising

PTA will be holding one of their popular Fashion Shows on Thursday May 5th at the Village Hall. Further details about featured clothing and ticket sales will be available after the Easter holiday.

Educational Visits Next Term

There will be two trips next term, Reception are going to Blackpool Zoo as parents of that class are already aware and Year 5 and 6 will be going to the Octagon Theatre, Bolton.

Denshaw PTA



The next meeting will be at the Printers at 6.00 pm On Tuesday May 3rd

Dates for the Spring Term

School closed at 3.15 pm this afternoon and we return on Monday April 11th

Lots of Socks Day

Thank you for supporting the above initiative. We raised over £30.00 for Down's Syndrome International. The children really enjoyed having fun in their 'silly socks'.

Year 3 and 4 Swimming

Year 3 and 4 Swimming will continue as usual during the Summer Term. Please remember to send your child with their swimming things on Tuesday 12th April.

Texting Service

Thank you to all those who have replied to our request for a preferred mobile number for the texting service. We are still a few missing, so please could you either e-mail us the information or return your form after half-term. This is important as the company will now only use the first number logged on the system, which may result in parents missing important messages.

Forest School

Year 1 will be doing Forest School next term. It will be held on Tuesday afternoons each week. Please make sure your child has the correct clothes in school for this lesson.

Thank you.

Lunchtime Football

Now the weather is hopefully improving, KS2 children will be wanting to play football at lunchtimes. If your child wishes to join in the field games, would you please make sure that they have suitable clothes in school (not their PE kit) and they will need a pair of trainers other than the ones they use for school lessons and ones you don't mind getting muddy!



We have no stars of the week this week due to our Easter Service

🌋 Top Table

No Top Table this week due to the week ending on a Thursday

Top Table will be back next term.



To all children with a birthday this half term

Alfie Grainger
Lilly Wilson
Poppy Lees
Isabelle Simpson
Max Hamilton
Josh Wrigley
Romeo
Fernandez
Ella Roebuck
Daniel Gorey
Ava Richmond
Grace Strafford
Oscar Wright
Freya Bolton
Ruby Lees